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May 29, 2019 

Spring, Walden, Hoxsey & Latham Streets. 

This correspondence provides an update for the Streetscape Project. 
 
Work Activities: Remaining Construction Activities.  

Impact to Adjacencies: 

1. Paving was completed at the intersection of Walden and Spring yesterday. 
2. Public Parking Lot access is available from Spring Street and Walden Street. 
3. The top of Hoxsey Street was not paved yesterday due to rain. 
 
On Friday, May 31: 
1. Walden Street will return to two way traffic and the construction signs will be removed. 
2. The corner of Spring Street will be open and vehicles can travel from Spring Street to Latham Street and also 
from Latham Street to Spring Street.  
3. The construction fencing and pedestrian barriers will all be removed, except for the area need for the Inn 
construction project (mainly the south side of Latham Street and the south side of the public parking lot). 
4. Latham Street will remain in its current milled condition.  
 
The week of June 3: 
1. Waiting for confirmation and a weather forecast, but the current plan is to pave Latham Street on/around 
Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday. This will take approximately two days to complete this work. The initial plan is 
to not close this road and maintain alternating one lane of traffic. This will be reviewed with WPD, though 
signs will be placed on Spring Street and Latham Street encouraging motorist to seek alternate routes or 
expect delays. 
2. Once Latham Street is finished, we will work to pave the top of Hoxsey Street. This will be coordinated with 
the Science Center project. The goal would be to close Hoxsey to thru traffic on this day - which was the 
original plan for yesterday that didn't materialize.  
3. Once the paving is complete along Latham Street, there will be some minor touch up and landscape work, 
but the streetscape project will mostly come to an end.  

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


